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President Jerry opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and an invocation. 
 
Guests 
 
St. Peter’s Senior Choir 
Wendy Trowbridge 
Molly Hamilton 
Sally Kasulke, guest of Richard Kasulke 
Joanne Bleakley, guest of Paul Bleakley 
Jerry Flood, guest of Bill Flood 
Kathy Fuchs, guest of Mary Gearan 
Rosalie Gabriele, guest of Dr. Ken Steadman 
Scott Cook, guest of Dave Cook 
 
Announcements 
 

• Charlie Bauder announced that due to the weather forecast of sub-zero 
temperatures and strong winds, the club’s scheduled participation in the 
Salvation Army bell ringing on Saturday is cancelled for the first time ever! This 
cancellation will undoubtedly affect the Salvation Army’s budget. Since many 
Rotarians normally make a contribution to the Salvation Army on the day we “ring 
the bell”, and want to contribute, please give Charlie a call or email, and he will 
be glad to stop by and pick-up your donation. 

• Ray Ciancaglini informed us that Neil Sjoblom received recognition as 
photographer for over 20+ years for the Northeast Health College (formerly the 
Chiropractic College) (Congratulations, Neil!) 

 
Happy Dollars 
 

• President Jerry started off with wishing everyone Happy Holidays. 
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• Richard Kasulke is happy that he and Sally are finally back in their home in Geneva. 
They are still unpacking and was happy to say they haven’t “killed each other” yet! 

• Ted Baker is not only a Geneva Rotarian, but also a Rushville Lion! He has had some 
productive meetings regarding his future employment and will be able to make an 
announcement soon! 

• As was mentioned at last week’s meeting, Dave Cook has finally graduated from a two 
year college, 50 years later than anticipated and much later than when he earned his 
bachelor’s degree. When receiving his degree he asked the College president “how did it 
feel  having  someone older than you”! 

• Stephanie Hesler wished everyone a Happy 1st day of Winter! 
• John Watson had a happy dollar for the “voice of Ted Baker”! 
• Mike Rusinko is happy that he and Carol celebrated their 24th wedding anniversary! 

(Happy Anniversary Carol and Mike!) 
• Ray Ciancaglini wished everyone a Merry Christmas. 
• Ruth Leo was happy to be back after her “little mishap”. She will have surgery in January 

for a torn meniscus and will be seeing a PT and chiropractor in the interim.  She also 
gave thanks to Carol Chester and Kerry Lippincott for taking the Wrap-up notes in her 
absence.  

 
50/50 
 
President Jerry shared $80/$40 with the Foundation. 
 
Program 
 
After a two-year “hiatus” we were happily entertained by a musical program presented by the St. 
Peter’s Senior Choir, led by Wendy Trowbridge and accompanied by Molly Hamilton. This was a 
great way to get into the Holiday Spirit! 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Ruth Leo 
 
 
Future Programs: 

• 12/28 TBA 

 

 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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